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Newsletter                                  Summer Term 2018    Issue 10     20 July 2018

 

Message from the Headmaster
What an end to a most successful year! The weather was perfect for Speech 
Day, with just enough breeze to keep all and sundry comfortable in the 
marquee. My particular thanks for the wise words of Paul Smith, who certainly 
gave the children in Reception to Year Five much to think about as they pursue 
their careers at The Old School and, most especially, our Year Six leavers as they 
begin their journey in senior school. May I wish every member of the Henstead 
family a blessed holiday. See you in September.

Mr McKinney                       

                                                                                	

 	

 	

 	

 	

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                       

Dates for your diary                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                             
Monday 3 September         	

 In-Service Training (staff only)                                                                                            
Tuesday 4 September	

 	

 In-Service Training (staff only)                                                                     
Wednesday 5 September 	

 Autumn Term Begins  

    Celebrating Success.
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Some scenes from this year’s Junior 
Summer Show, Treasure Island.

      Treasure Island.
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     Treasure Island.
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Scenes from this year’s Senior Summer 
Show, Joseph and the Amazing 
Technicolor Dreamcoat.

                Joseph and the 
  Amazing Technicolor Dreamcoat.
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                Joseph and the 
  Amazing Technicolor Dreamcoat.
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    Nursery News.   

What a fabulous end of year celebration we had, 
joining the rest of the school in the last assembly of 
the academic year on the morning of Speech Day.

Nursery children who completed their Nursery 
years, in advance of moving up to Reception, 
received their graduation certificates from Mr 
McKinney.

In addition, the Nursery mascot - Priscilla the owl - 
was awarded to James to take home and keep, in 
recognition of his demonstration of the school’s 

values throughout the year. We look forward to 
welcoming our new mascot in September!

We wish everyone a happy summer break and look 
forward to seeing you all back in September. 

Mrs Vorster & Miss Butcher
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We are most grateful to the Taylor 
family for their most generous gift of 
a new Honours Board for Heads of 
School, which is located outside the 
Headmaster’s study.

Congratulations to all those who 
took Trinity College Music 
Examinations on Saturday 14 July. We 
look forward to reporting the full 
results of the successes at the start 
of next term.

We are most grateful to Mrs Nicol 
who so generously contributed the 
many beautiful pictures taken at our 
Summer Shows and Speech Day.  A 
further selection will appear on 
twitter over the holidays:  https://
twitter.com/oldschoolhstead 

Our programme of After School 
Clubs will commence on Week 2, 
from Monday 10 September. The 
programme of options with booking 
form will be sent out to parents 
during the first week of term.

@OldSchoolHstead

Heads of School Honours    Trinity College Music          After School Clubs                                                        

  

UNIFORM 
SHOP

Opening Times  
(Term Time)         

    Mondays 8.15-9.15 
  Thursdays 3.15-4.15

Thank You

   Holiday 
      Club
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